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To all organizations and 

everyone who has a heart for grazing animals! 

                                                                                                                                          12/11/2020 

 

A light for a better time. "Will grazing animals still have a future in Europe?" 

 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

 

the Association for the Promotion of German Sheep Farming e. V. (FDS) asks you to take part in 

the first Europe-wide campaign “A light for a better time”. 

 

This Europe-wide campaign is to take place once, on Saturdays (12.12 and 19.12 of the Advent 

season from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m.). 

 

Since the problems with wolves are not only increasing in Germany, they are becoming a serious 

threat to the continued existence of appropriate grazing animals throughout Europe. 

 

Fences, shepherds and guard dogs are neither affordable nor really an alternative in the densely 

populated cultural landscape! That is why we want our light to send a clear signal for a better time, 

which our politicians across Europe must perceive. 
 

If you have the opportunity, please organize such an event! 

It is about sending a signal to all state governments, to federal politicians and to the EU. 

We also call on the regions that have not yet been affected to show solidarity. Everyone who wants 

to change something should join in. 

 

Leave a light on everywhere in Europe to draw attention to our concerns and to start a conversation: 

the exchange of information and ideas will help us advance! 

 

Please let us know if you want to organize such a campaign, to wende.schaf @ outlook, de please 

include a postcode for a card that we want to create. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 
  

Wendelin Schmücker 

Chairman of the Association for the Promotion of German Sheep Farming (FDS) 

 

You can change something - every day and at any time! 

Jane Goodall 

 

 

 
 
 


